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Minutes of Meeting – Guru Nanak Engineering College Alumni Association (GAA) 

GAA President, SMS Sandhu, chaired a meeting on the college campus, attended by GAA, Vice 
President Er. Kulwant Singh Sandhu , Principal Dr. Sehajpal Singh, General Secretary, Finance 
Secretary (GAA), and all Heads of Departments (HODs). 
 
The primary agenda was to advance the finalization of projects for the next 5 to 10 years concerning our 
alma mater. We sincerely appreciate the Principal and HODs for presenting the Vision Document, 
outlining key development initiatives. Approximately 20 projects were discussed in detail, and 
responsibilities were assigned to HODs for preparing preliminary cost estimates. The HODs committed 
to submitting these estimates within two weeks, enabling a final decision in the upcoming GAA meeting. 
The meeting proved to be highly productive. 
 
Additionally, Ma’am Mrs. Bhawna, representing CA [ Chartered Accountant] Gary Jain and Associates, 
addressed matters related to fund disbursement procedures for project execution, along with proposed 
amendments to the GAA Constitution to facilitate FCRA registration. Discussions also included 
strengthening alumni chapters across India and internationally. Ma’am Mrs. Bhawna was requested to 
submit formal proposals for finalization in the next GAA meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 Harinder Singh Dhillon 
    General Secretary, 
GENCO Alumni Association. 


